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St Oswald’s CE Primary School 

Church Road, Aston Juxta Mondrum, Nantwich, Cheshire.  
CW5 6DP 

Telephone : 01270 623826 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Louise McDonough 

admin@stoswald-worl.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

           ‘’Let your light shine’’       Matthew 5:16                                                          

This term we are celebrating Compassion 

     Prayer of the week 
 

Dear Lord, 
May this second week of Advent bring us peace. 

Help us to find comfort and peace within our families and our 
homes at this special time. 

As we are reminded how you became the Prince of Peace, 
may your teachings show us how to live in peace every day 

Amen 

              School Diary Dates  
 
December 
12th R/KS1 Nativity 2pm/5:30pm 
14th KS2 Carol Concert 5pm 
15th Nursery Christmas craft/song 
15th Open Day 
19th Carol Service Church 2pm 
20th Christmas Jumper Day 
20th Pantomime Cinderella R-Y6 
20th Christmas Lunch Day 
20th Late night shopping 
21st Break up for Christmas 
21st School closes at 3:15pm 
25th Merry Christmas 
 
January 2024 
1st Happy New Year 
8th Back to school 
25th Forces workshop Y5/6 
 
February 2024 
1st Safety Central Y5/6 
8th Scholastic Book Fair 
13th Chester Zoo Trip Y1/2 

Happy Birthday to you 

We have no birthdays this coming 
week.  Instead we wish everyone a 

wonderful weekend. 

 

Attendance of the week 

Foxes 96% 

Childcare for 2 year olds 
 

From 2 January 2024, eligible working parents can apply for 15 
hours of childcare for their two-year-old. Parents have until 31 
March 2024 to apply for a code, with mid-January to the end of 
February being the optimum time to apply in case they need to 

provide further information to support their application. 
To apply for a childcare code each parent needs to be working 

and earning the equivalent of 16 hours a week at national mini-
mum/living wage and under £100,000 adjusted net income per 
year. This means that each parent needs to earn from just over 
£8,600 per year to be eligible for 15 hours a week of childcare 

during term time.  
There is more information on the childcare support available to 

parents on the Childcare Choices website, where you can ex-
plore the early education entitlements and other government 

help with childcare costs.  

Late Night Christmas Shopping 

On Wednesday 20th December we are offering you the chance 

to leave your child at St Oswald’s until 8pm to enable you to 

finish any last minute Christmas Shopping. 

The price is £20 per child, cash only, to be brought to the office. 

This price includes pizza and chips, ice-cream, festive crafts 

and more. 

For more information or to book please contact the office 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmNoaWxkY2FyZWNob2ljZXMuZ292LnVrLz91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMjA0Ljg2NTU3NTExIn0.eGdw
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Mrs McDonough’s Messages 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are fully into the festive spirit now at St Oswald’s and putting the finishing touches 
to our Christmas productions for next week! We hope you can join us to help celebrate 
this very exciting time of year! 

Christmas Fayre 

We’ve had such wonderful feedback from the community, parents, staff and pupils re-
garding our Christmas Fair last weekend! The atmosphere was amazing and everyone had 
a great time, and even Santa himself said what a lovely, polite and well-mannered school 
we were! Huge, huge thanks to all who were involved in organising and running the event; 
Karen in the kitchen deserves a special mention for coming into school at 7am on Satur-
day to cook the turkeys (and a great job she did too!). Another thank you to all who do-
nated and attended too! 

Advent Calendars  

We hope you have all been enjoying the ‘Real Advent Calendars’ that were gifted to each 
child in school last week. These were really kindly donated through the church, the 
Worleston Trust and some local residents and members of the Parish who wanted each 
pupil to have an advent calendar to remind us all of the true meaning of Christmas. We 
are so grateful for such a kind gift! 

After School Clubs  

Please remember to book on from next week to all of the usual after school clubs includ-
ing yoga, Kids with Bricks club and Stage Stars. We will also be offering cricket on a 
Wednesday afternoon (more details to follow from Cheshire Cricket) as well as the usual 
football with Lyndon on a Thursday. We are also taking booking for Oswald Owls after 
school club and breakfast club. A further reminder that after school club is not availa-
ble on Thursday 21st December and school will close at 3:15pm that day. 

Christmas Events 

Please take care when  bringing children to the church and school next week for evening 
events. A torch might be a good idea, as will a warm jumper too! We will have a collection 
basket available at the end of all our services for parents and families to make a dona-
tion if they would like. These will go towards a charity that the Ethos Team will be 
choosing later next week. 

 Don’t forget to check the diary dates on the first page of the newsletter—there is lots 
happening in school on the run up to Christmas! We will also be updating facebook and 
Class DoJo throughout this busy month. 

Have a great weekend, and if you need to speak to me or contact me for any reason, 
please don’t hesitate to telephone or email principalstoswalds@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk. 

Kind Regards,  

Louise McDonough 
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   Let Your Light Shine, Our Stars of the Week 
 
Mrs McDonough ‘s Star of the Week -  Eleri for great teamwork in PE, Poppy 
and Gwyn for their fantastic phonics efforts, and George E for his beautiful fes-
tive singing 

Owls  -  Olivia for doing some super writing on her Christmas List, also Henry for doing 
some beautiful singing whilst practising Christmas songs 

Deers  -  Ted for great work in maths, also Marcella for excellent writing 

Hedgehogs  - Maddie for her lovely poster about the Northern Lights, also Eleanor for 
trying so hard with her painting 

Foxes - Sienna H for always trying her best in lessons, also Layla for her fantastic attitude 
and participation in PE 

PE Star of the Week - Herbie and Connie-Rae for outstanding sportsmanship in PE this 
week 

Wraparound care star of the week - Amelie for always having a smile on her face 

Christian Value - Compassion 
Owls -  Obi for always being so kind and compassionate towards others 

Deers -  Eva for always being a lovely friend 

Hedgehogs - Edward for playing so nicely with his friends and sharing toys 

Foxes -  Phoebe for always showing kindness and compassion to others 
 

 Top 10 Mathletes of the Week 
 Ziggy Herbie 

Cara Aggie H 

Edward George E 

Daniel Jamie 

Leonardo Joseph M 

School Lunch price increase from 01.01.2024 

Due to increased costs, the price of a school lunch will be  increasing to £2.75. 

The price of a Friday bacon bap and a drink will also be increasing to £1.60. 
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